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Engineering has reviewed the submittal for the Homeplace project and have the following
comments:

1.       The sidewalk around the cul-de-sac was removed but the impervious totals remained
unchanged.  You can add the difference to the future allocation or distribute to the lots to
avoid changing overall BUA.

2.       The DA is listed as 9.45 ac on the DA map and 11.91 ac in the calcs and application. 
Unfortunately, the DA map appears correct because the pond DA does not include the entire
parcel area.  This would require resubmittal of calcs and application.

3.       As long as you are having to resubmit calcs – please update the pipe calcs to include (new)
DI2.  Please also make sure the inlet DA map includes DI2.

 
Please submit a final set of sealed calcs and DA maps.  Please also make any corresponding changes
to the plans and forms to avoid additional project delays.  I will make every attempt to review the
final submittal quickly.  Please call or email if there are any questions.  Thank you.
 
Robert Gordon, PE
Plan Review Engineer
 
City of Wilmington, Engineering Division
212 Operations Center Drive
Wilmington, NC 28412
Office: (910) 341-5856 | Fax: (910) 341-5881
Email: rob.gordon@wilmingtonnc.gov
www.wilmingtonnc.gov
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